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COVID REMINDER: 
Please remember to self-assess before coming to school.  If your child has a fever, 

cough, shortness of breath, difficulty breathing, sore throat, or runny nose, please do 
not send them to school.  Please let the school know if your child is unwell. 

 

Fog Delays 
Ice/Snow Cancellations 

We will have a 2 hour delay if the 
Elgin County buses cancel 

morning runs due to fog.  We will 
cancel school if Elgin County 

morning buses are cancelled due 
to ice and/or snow. 

 
REMIND is how you will find out 

if we have a delay or 
cancellation.  Please sign up if 
you have not already done so. 

Code is: @k-8mscs 

www.mtscs.ca  519-765-3555  info@mtscs.ca 

Parent Volunteers: 
Any parents that volunteer 
throughout the school year 
are required to have a current 
police check on file. Forms for 
this are available in the office. 
 

 
Hot Meal Days! 

We are currently working on 
trying to figure out how we can 
still offer hot meal days to our 
students.  We will be sending  

information home as soon as we 
have some more details. 

Sign in/out 
 

Parents, please remember to 
come to the office to sign your 

child in if they are more than 30 
minutes late in the morning.  You 
also need to sign them out if you 

are picking them up before 
dismissal.  This helps us keep 

track of attendance. 

 
Parking Lot 

Reminder to parents: 
Please do not allow your children 
to run around in the parking lot.  

Once your children have been 
picked up at the pavilion, they 
need to stay in their vehicle.  

There are many moving vehicles, 
and we want to make sure that 

your children are safe. 

COMING SOON: 
 

The Board is planning for a 
school membership meeting 

in the near future.  More 
details will be sent home as 

soon as they become 
available. 

 
Our Theme Verse 

 
From the fullness of His 

grace we have all received 
one blessing after another.  

John 1:16 
 

Grace upon grace is what we 
all need to practice as we try 
to work with our new normal. 

Gift Card Fundraiser! 
The sale of gift cards is an ongoing fundraiser at MSCS. 
Please plan to participate. This is a great fundraising 
program that benefits both the school and our families.  We 
have Grocery cards, Gas cards, Tim Horton’s cards and 
various Restaurant cards available in the main office at all 
times.  Let the office know which cards you would like sent 
home with  your student, and you can send an e-transfer to 
athiessen@mtscs.ca 
 
Since our fundraisers will be limited this year due to Covid, 
it would be great if ALL our families took part in the Gift 
cards program.  More details will be posted soon. 


